
 THE WESTPORT AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

May 16, 2017 MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: Sandra Billieu, Bryan Gatewood, Mark Koors, Jackie Elliott, Mike Gasper, Terri McGrath, 

Teresa Watkins, Greg Watkins and Bonnie Hahn 

ABSENT: Diana Wildman 

MEMBERS & GUESTS:  Mike Bartlett, Terry Green, George Willette, Ruth Diekhoff and Linda Mozingo 

The meeting was called to order by Sandi Billieu, President. There were enough board members for 

quorum. 

 Bonnie read the minutes from the Meeting from April 18, 2017. Mike Gasper moved to accept 

the report and Terry Green seconded.   Minutes approved as read.  

 Teresa presented the Treasurer’s report including the current balance and accounts receivable. 

May 17, 2017 report –Terry Green moved to accept the Treasurer Report and Bryan seconded.  Report is 

ready for audit.  

New Membership:   

 Nathan and Casandra Sander’s Market & Deli has joined (Old Clarkson’s) 

 Superior Seeds from Sardinia has joined  

Left a message to reach the locker’s new owners, need to reach out to Bruce Vanderbur, Midway 

packaging when sale is completed. 

Public Relations:  

Rabies Clinic April 29, 2017– We had just a little fewer than 80 shots given, went very well.  
Recycle @Town Hall April 29 @ 9A-Noon 
 
May 29th @ 10AM Westport Cemetery there will be a memorial service. 
 
Crier goes out this week to be in homes by end of month. 
 
Santa House was all cleaned and will be put in storage soon 
 
New Business:  

Clarkson Grocery Store has completed ownership change 

Veterans Memorial with the 25 foot American flag pole and the 5 branches of military represented on 

the 5 smaller flag poles. With the business association donating $1000.00 is progressing. 



Christmas Decorations have been delivered and need to be put in there storage area. 

Mike found out the meter at the gazebo area was removed by Duke Energy and that the town pays the 

bill for this. Duke puts it out before Christmas celebration and then removes it afterwards. 

Covered Bridge update: 

 We have T shirts for sale @ $10.00 Each 

 The Duckling Derby Tickets are on sale 

 Still open for more vendors 

 Terri has got us some great door prizes and bingo prizes this year 

Mike Bartlett,  

 Saturday May 20, 2017 will be the Annual fishing event @ the town lakes 

 Monday May 22, 7PM at the community building- Community Drug Awareness Meeting 

Mark Koors- Reported to Commissioners of covered bridge is in need of repair. 

They have reviewed issue it has termite damage, they will order replacement boards, but they have to 

follow the requirements of the historical society and that means it will take about 6 weeks to get the 

correct boards.  

Terri McGrath moved to adjourn and Mike Gasper seconded.  Motion carried.    
 
Signed: Bonnie Hahn 


